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Kelly Lush, B.A., AMP
Deputy Clerk
Township of Huron-Kinloss

rrom: I

Sent: February 16, 2023 5:22 PM
To: Kelly Lush <klush@huronkinloss.com>
Subject: Gravel Roads

Dear Road Superintendent, Mayor, Deputy Mayor & Councillors:

| heard Huron-Kinloss's announcement February 15, 2023 on our local Radio Station warning people
to avoid gravel roads in our Huron-Kinloss Township area. We live at 406 Langside Street, Huron-
Kinloss township, there is no way to avoid such poor condition gravel roads to get to our home or to
our business (Langside Tractor & Auto Clinic). You are also announcing for our customers to avoid
going down our roads to get to our business. This announcement would affect other businesses
and other residents living on gravel roads. We have lived and been in business for 30 years and not
much has been done for our gravel roads in our area. Ourselves and neighbours have submitted
letters, partitions & phone calls over the years and our neighbourhood has not seen any
improvements in the roads.

What is the plan for our township to resolve the problem with our gravel roads in our area?
We will be looking forward to hearing from you,

Sincerely,
Brian & Karen Murray
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